

19 March 2008

John W. Davis, III 100 N. Main Street, Suite 2400 Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Dear Mr. Davis,

I am writing to inform you that, due to a resignation, there will soon be a vacancy on the UNC Press's Board of Governors.

Professor Hiroshi Motomura has notified me that he will be leaving UNC-Chapel Hill to join the faculty of the University of California at Los Angeles, effective 30 June 2008. We are sorry to lose him from the Press's Board, where he has served ably and energetically.

This year's nominating committee, chaired by Professor Barbara Moran (UNC-CH), includes Professor Nina Allen (NCSU) and Professor James Peacock (UNC-CH). I expect them to report to the Press Board on May 7, 2008.

Please don't hesitate to contact Kate Torrey, Press Director, or me with any questions.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Joy Kasson, Chair

UNC Press Board of Governors

cc: Harold Martin Bart Corgnati